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From: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2018 3:08 PM


To: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: Shasta Ops Meeting


You resent, but same names. Did you forget to include Sarah?


Sent from my iPad


On Nov 28, 2018, at 2:08 PM, Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov> wrote:


Katrina,


Resending this with the full NMFS Shasta team cc'd:


Thanks for managing the live edit tiger team meeting today; there is certainly lots to get through


on this! I am following up on our need to have a focused Shasta Ops meeting. Do you want to


try in schedule that during one of the standing tiger team blocks for next week or maybe carve


out another time for a smaller focused discussion? Along with you, here are a few names of


people that I feel are needed to effectuate a productive discussion:


Maria Rea


Evan Sawyer


Barb Byrne


Garwin Yip


Howard Brown


Jeff Rieker


Josh Israel


--
Howard L. Brown


Senior Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov
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